
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 10/17/2013 11:44:23 AM

Subject: Call

I received a message from a Michelle at the Consumer Financial Protection Bureau to talk to someone on staff about 
the Governor’s project announced in April 2011 (see article below) with BB&T and EverFi.  Who would be best 
person to talk to her?  She wants to know if the project is still on-going, etc.
 
-Katherine
_________________________
 
APRIL 2011
 
COLUMBIA (WACH) -- Governor Nikki Haley announced a new program to promote student financial literacy 
Wednesday at West Columbia’s Airport High School. The governor was joined by representatives from BB&T, 
EverFi, and the South Carolina Bankers Association to talk about the EverFi program.
 
The computer program teaches high school students about credit scores, paying for college, credit cards, and other 
lessons in finance.
 
Private money paid for the program so students can access it for free.
 
Governor Haley called it an innovative solution in a tough budget year.
 
“We understand that during this financial situation that we've all gone through we owe it to our students to make sure 
they know everything they need to know on how to manage their financial life and how to do a checkbook and how to 
know what a credit card those are things those are life skills that will last you can't put a price on that,” she said.
 
Haley said they will be sending out letters to Superintendents to let them know about the new option.
 
State schools chief Mick Zais says he supports strengthening the instruction but does not endorse a specific program.
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